
BFA Partner Erin Woods Appointed to NASRA Associate 
Advisory Committee
We are proud to announce that BFA Partner Erin Woods has been appointed to the 
Associate Advisory Committee of the National Association of State Retirement 
Administrators (NASRA).

NASRA is a non-profit association representing directors of the nation’s state, territorial, 
and largest statewide public retirement systems, which collectively manage trillions of 
dollars in assets on behalf of nearly 26 million active and retired employees of state and 
local government. The NASRA Associate Advisory Committee assists the NASRA Executive 
Committee, Regional Vice Presidents, and staff in its mission to advance sustainable public
retirement systems through research, education, and collaboration. As a trusted advocate 
for public pension plans and institutional investors, Erin is thrilled to further support 
NASRA and all of its retirement systems by taking a more active role in the organization.

Congratulations to Erin on this meaningful appointment!
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